
WALTON PARISH
Minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting held in Walton Village Hall on Monday 18th May 2015 at 7.15pm.
1. Chairman

The meeting was chaired by Cllr J Evans, Chairman of Walton Parish Council.
2. Present
T Brocklebank

T A Armstrong

J Fowler
T Mark

B Hogg

G Clay
T Mark

J Smith

B Davidson

I Whetton

T Winter

F Winter

City Cllr. S Bowman, Carlisle City Council
Mrs S Kyle, Clerk to Parish Council 
3. Apologies

Apologies for absence were received from Simon Wood and Pam Cronin.
4. Minutes of the last Annual Parish Meeting held on 12th March 2014
The Minutes of the last Annual Parish Meeting were agreed and signed by the Chairman as a correct record.

5. Chairman’s report to 31st March 2015
The report of the Chairman of the Parish Council had been previously circulated in the Walton News and was read with annotations for the benefit of those in attendance (copy in Minute Book).
The Chairman also noted thanks to all outgoing Councillors and wished the new council good luck in the future, including with the progression of the Community Led Plan projects.

6. Noticeboard


Mr Bullough complained that the content on the noticeboard needs to be tidied up and out of date posters removed.  He also commented that the parish council official notices were in the public section instead of the centre section of the board.  The Clerk explained this was due to the board being broken.  
7. Goal Posts

Mr Clay requested that the junior goal posts be removed from the Village Green as they were in a state of disrepair and looked unsightly.

8. Defibrillator
Mr Clay requested clarification as to who would be carrying out the weekly defibrillator checks in the future.  Dr. Evans confirmed he planned on continuing to undertake this.
Mr Clay also requested that consideration be given to repeat first aid training for those who wish to participate.

9. Litter Picking
Mr Clay requested consideration that the Parish Council organise a twice yearly litter pick, to include both the village and roads leading to the outskirts of the parish.  City Cllr Bowman confirmed he can assist in providing equipment should this be desired.  Mr Brocklebank supported this idea and suggested a general village tidy-up was in order.
10. Parish Council Right of Reply


Mr Clay complained that he felt the lack of right to speak in the Parish Council meeting was unfair and unhelpful.  Mr Bullough supported this view point.  It was confirmed by Dr. Evans, Mr Hogg and Mr Brocklebank however that this was the law and it was not within the Parish Council remit to change the rules.  Mr Clay was advised to read the Council Standing Orders and to write to the Parish Council in between meetings. 

11. Recycling Area


Mr Winter complained the two large panes of glass had been fly-tipped in the recycling area and requested consideration that the bins be re-sited away from the children’s play area, as a matter of safety.
The Chairman thanked everyone for attending and welcomed the ideas presented.  There being no other business the meeting closed at 7.37pm.


